
February 21, 2013 
Comments from United Kingdom on Approval by Mail: PPCR Mozambique: 

Approval of Additional Resources for Climate Resilience: Transforming Hydro-
Meteorological Services Project (IBRD) 

Dear all,  

The UK strongly supports the scaling up of this important project so that it can reach 
other river basins that were not previously included, increasing the number of 
beneficiaries. We would like to see an estimate of the increased results expected from 
the new funding and for the additional benefits to be quantified.  

We welcome the fact that other donors and the Government of Mozambique have 
contributed their own resources into this addition which demonstrates their commitment.  

Best regards, 

Anna 

Anna Bobin | Policy Analyst, Low Carbon Development and Adaptation Teams | Climate 
and Environment Department  

 


